## KIBABII UNIVERSITY

## HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT

## INTERNAL MEMO

From: The Deputy Chief Medical Officer

To: All Students Ref: KIBU/DEPT/CORR/VOL.1/00319

## **SUBJECT: MINISTRY OF HEALTH ALERT ON EBOLA**

The Ministry Of Health has given a press release on the above subject as seen in the attached circular.

You are advised to be alert as the University is located near the border of Kenya and Uganda.

In case you fall sick with the symptoms outlined in the circular or come in contact with a patient with the symptoms, report to the University clinic or the nearest health facility immediately.

2 2 SEP 2022

Thank you.

Dr. Susane M. Nabulindo

Deputy Chief Medical Officer CHIEF ME



Kibabii University ISO 9001:2015 Certified Knowledge for Development

Page 2 of 5

Date: 22/09/2022